
 

Dear Parents, carers and children,  

We are really pleased to announce that during 2025 we will be running several Christian activity 

events for children in our area who are in Years 1-3. We are the Ca†ch group, which stands for 

Children’s Activities at Church. We are a spiritual community linked to our local church, Egerton URC, 

and wish to welcome young people and families who wish to develop their relationship with God 

though a relaxed, safe and fun environment. Families from all faiths or none are welcome. 

Our first event will be on: 

Saturday   1st February 2025 

at Egerton United Reform Church on Blackburn Road (next to the yellow speed camera!) BL7 

9TB 

at 2-4pm. 

The session will involve lots of fun activities based around a Christian theme. Our first session is 

based on the Lunar New Year and light and hope. Parents/carers are welcome to stay the full two 

hours, or we ask that if you drop your child off that you can be around for the last 10 mins of the group 

to share in the celebrations. 

To express an interest in the February event (we are limited to 25 children), or for more information, 

please send an email to egertonurc@gmail.com with the following information: 

 your name  

 a telephone number  

 your child’s name, school and year group  

An application form will be sent to you. The deadline for completed application forms is 24th January 

2025. Should you have any queries, a member of Ca†ch will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Please note that we comply with the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR 2018) and your 

personal data will be treated as strictly confidential and will only be shared with other members of this 

group for the purpose of these events.  

All staff are fully qualified with DBS and there will be a qualified first aider present. Please note only 

those families who complete the application form and receive confirmation of a place will be accepted. 

The application form will be forwarded to you once we have your email/contact details. 

We really look forward to hearing from you. 

 God bless, 

 From all at Ca†ch 
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